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Fw: Roux patio/liquor license

Glidden Michael <mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov>
Fri 1/29/2021 10:16 AM
To:  Barkowski Laura <lbarkowski@simsbury-ct.gov>

Mike Glidden CFM CZEO
Director of Planning and Community Development
Town of Simsbury
933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury Connec�cut 06070
(860) 658 3252
mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov 

From: Stephanie Civi�llo <stephcivi�llo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2021 8:55 PM 
To: Glidden Michael <mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov>; Hazel Thomas <thazel@simsbury-ct.gov> 
Subject: Roux pa�o/liquor license
 
Happy New Year!  I know it can take a while to get a liquor permit so I want to get this ball rolling as
soon as possible. Here is what I have so far:

1) Tomorrow morning (1/4/2021) I will drop off the zoning application with the special exception fee
of $240 for liquor permit review. 

2) I’m attaching the patio scale drawings. The patio will be across the front of the restaurant. The patio
pavers will be identical to the current patio. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
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3) In discussion with other owners the state liquor commission does not require railings but the town
makes that decision. Please let us know if railings will be required.

4) What are my next steps?  From previous emails and conversations with you, I know I need town
approvals before going to the state liquor commission. Is it easier to walk through the space together
or talk on the phone or email?  Whatever makes it easier for you. 

Thanks,
Steph
860-810-6182
--  
Stephanie Civitillo 


